
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

28 February 2022 

  
Dear parent / carer, 
  
Year 9 Options Evening 

  
We are pleased to invite you to the Year 9 Options Evening on Thursday 24 March 2022, 5.00 pm 
- 7.00 pm at Carleton High School.  
  
The purpose of this evening is to explain how the options process works and to introduce you to the 
courses we offer in years 10 and 11.  This is an important evening for both students and parents/ 
carers as it provides the opportunity to discuss option choices with staff. 
  
There will be a brief presentation at 5.0 0pm and an additional presentation at 6.00 pm for those 
who cannot attend the earlier one. After the presentations parents and students will then be able to 
speak to subject specific staff.  In addition to this, there will be the opportunity to discuss further 
education with representatives from local colleges and our careers advisor will be available until 
6.00pm. 
  
We value your continued support and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 24 March. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  

 
  
  
Marc Loftus 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
  

 


